
Final day information and load out instructions for 

exhibitors 

The show is open today until 5 p.m. Please take advantage of the full day to 

promote your products and services to our guests by remaining in your booth 

with you exhibit displayed until that time. 

The loading dock gate will be open tonight beginning at 5:30 p.m. for load 

out, and will remain open until 9 p.m. tonight. Please pack up all of your 

materials in your booth before moving a vehicle to the loading dock. You can 

also remove your things tomorrow (Monday) between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

Beginning at 5:30 p.m. vehicles will also be allowed to enter the fairgrounds midway through the south 

gate. Traffic will move one-way to the midway, then turn towards the west gate where vehicles will 

leave the grounds. If you park along the midway, please be certain that your vehicle doesn’t block other 

traffic. 

We hope you had a great show, and we look forward to seeing you again next year! Look for an online 

survey in your e-mail box in the coming weeks. We always like your input. 

All exhibit materials must be out of the building by 5 p.m. on Monday.  
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